Leahx, Marissa

From: Mila

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 3:48 PM

To: Lundfelt, llene

Subject: Project 334 Del Mar Ave, Costa Mesa, CA (APN:439-092-40)

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use cautfion when
opening attachments or links.

Good afternoon llene,

We received a Notice of Public Hearing concerning application number: PA23-0217 located
at 334 Del Mar Ave, Costa Mesa, CA. | would like to request some more information about
this project and specifically learn more about the alternative parking propose mentioned on
this project.

| appreciate any help.

Regards,

Ludmila Webber

Sent from my iPhone





